Culinary Services Advisory Annual Report

Date Submitted: 05/03/2022

Chairperson(s): Diana Stevens

Members:

Roger Parish, Marge Moretzsohn. Frank Condenzio (co-chair), Connie Schappell, David Camp (until May 6), Emilie Barber, Joan Applegate, Courtney Peterson (after May 6), Diana Stevens

Crosslands Culinary Services staff also serve on the committee and attend monthly meetings as their schedules permit.

How many Crosslands residents benefit from this committee's activities? How often?

In monthly meetings, the 8 resident members of the committee benefit by learning about the functioning of Crosslands Culinary Services Department. Monthly, when they review the comments provided by residents on comment cards or online, they learn about culinary preferences of residents, and provide that information to the Culinary Services Department staff. The staff in turn determines how to address culinary issues raised by residents. The Committee and staff look for trends and concerns. Sometimes changes are made based on comments which in turn benefit Crosslands residents who have submitted comments. As possible, changes are made within a matter of hours; other times, the changes may take a day or more. All Crosslands residents, including those who live in Audland and Firbank (to a lesser extent) who choose to do so may submit comments on line or on comment cards at any time.

Accomplishments:

 Culinary Services Advisory Committee has no budget; thus we will continue to benefit residents and Culinary Services staff as we have been doing.